Anne Hynes

London

Message:

To: The Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional References Committee 

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

Australia

Dear Sir/Madam,

This submission is in response to the invitation for public comment as part of the Committee's Inquiry into Australian Expatriates.

My concern as an Australia now living in the UK is that I have lost my right to vote in Australia. I would like to be able to vote in referemdums as the issues involved are applicable to all Australians whether you currently reside in the country or not.

Regards

Anne Hynes 
